
 

 

 

TSA Announces 2025–2026 Scholarship Recipients 

The Truckers Service Association (TSA) is proud to announce the recipients of the 2025–
2026 TSA Educational Scholarship Awards.  

Established in 2016, the TSA scholarship program was created to support post-secondary 
education for TSA members and their dependents. Since its inception, the program has 
awarded more than $75,000 in scholarships and grants, helping ease the financial burden 
of higher education. 

Since its launch, the TSA Scholarship Program has reflected the Association’s ongoing 
commitment to its members and their families, providing meaningful educational 
opportunities through collaboration and support from across the trucking industry. 

Congratulations to our 2025–2026 Scholarship Recipients 

• Vincent V. – Pennsylvania 
attending Penn State University 

• Keldrick F. – Louisiana 
attending Louisiana State University 

• Selene T. – Texas 
attending The University of Texas at San Antonio 

TSA extends heartfelt congratulations to this year’s scholarship winners and their families 

Scholarships are made possible through the generous support of TSA leadership, industry 
partners, and sponsors. Funds may be applied toward tuition, books, and other education-
related expenses for accredited post-secondary institutions or trade schools. 

TSA extends heartfelt congratulations to this year’s scholarship winners and their families. 

We are excited to see the incredible paths these students will take and remain committed 
to supporting future applicants in the years to come.  


